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Bealings School

01473 622376
16th July 2019
Dear Parents and Carers
As we near the end of the summer term here are a couple of reminders; 
Monday 22nd July

World Premiere of ‘The Story of the Orange Legends’, 6.30pm- 7.30pm

Many thanks to those of you who have replied, we look forward in seeing as many people as possible.

RSVP to School Office 
Tuesday 23rd July 
Last day of term!
Leavers assembly at 1.30pm for everyone- all children to be collected by 2.15pm.

Please claim any lost property and make sure that ALL of your child’s belongings are taken home.  All the classrooms will be cleared and cleaned during the holidays.

Lastly, we thank you all for your continued support and we wish you and your family a fantastic summer break and look forward to seeing everyone on Wednesday 4th September 2019!

Best wishes for a fantastic Summer!
The Bealings Team!
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